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Dear Committee on Transportation members,
I am a Brunswick resident writing to express my enthusiasm and strong support for 
LD 29. Transforming the rail corridor between Brunswick and Gardiner into a trail for
non-motorized uses will expand recreational amenities while promoting public health 
and economic development.
By connecting Brunswick and Gardiner, residents and visitors alike would gain access
to a safe, scenic route for walking, running, biking, and other outdoor activities. Such 
infrastructure encourages active lifestyles, fosters social connections, and provides 
accessible outdoor spaces for people of all ages. This trail would also expand our 
existing network by extending the wildly popular Kennebec River Trail.
Multi-use trails like this have a well-documented history of boosting local economies.
They draw visitors and increase foot traffic for local dining establishments. This 
proposed trail has the potential to become a major attraction, bringing economic and 
recreational benefits to the region. 
LD 29 is a forward-thinking initiative that will improve the quality of life in our 
communities while stimulating economic development. I urge you to support LD 29 
and help build a healthier, more connected Maine. 
Thank you,
Chrissy Adamowicz


